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Mr Martin Karro

Deputy Director General, Head of the Estonian NFP
State Shared Service Centre of Estonia

Lokke 4, 10122 Tallinn,

Estonia

Oslo, 26 May 2021

Subject: Amendment of Annex B to the Memorandum of Understanding on the implementation of
the EEA Financial Mechanism 2014-21

Dear Mr Karro,

In accordance with paragraph 3 of Article 2.5 of the Regulation on the Implementation of the European
Economic Area Financial Mechanism 2014-2021, the Financial Mechanism Committee proposes that
Annex B to the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between Iceland, Liechtenstein, Norway (the
donors) and the Republic of Estonia be amended as specified in the track changes version of the MoU
attached to this letter.

Following the mid-term review, as set in Article 11.4 of the MoU and Article 1.11 of the Regulation, the
EEA Grants reserve of EUR 1 047 000 of the EEA Financial Mechanism 2014 — 2021 shall be allocated to
the Civil Society programme ACF.

The FMC requests your agreement to this amendment by replying to this letter. This letter and your
affirmative letter in reply shall result in the amendment of Annex B to the MoU and the amendment
shall enter into force on the date of your letter in reply. Upon entry into force, the MoU with the
amended Annex B shall be published on the websites of the National Focal Point and the Financial
Mechanism Office.
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